
Advertisement for RFP 25-008 HCSD WLA REP ES AND OAKWOOD ES RENO 
The Hall County Board of Education will receive proposals on Thursday, October 31, 2024 until 10:00 
a.m. for Construction Manager / Contractor at Risk for World Language Academy Replacement 
Elementary School AND Oakwood Elementary School Renovations. The estimated value of the project is 
$39,500,000. There are no plans or drawings at this time. The RFP documents can be obtained by 
contacting Pam Cravero, Facilities Coordinator, by email: pam.cravero@hallco.org  or by phone at 770-
534-1291. There will be a Mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting Tuesday, October 15, 2024 at 9:00 am at 
World Language Academy Elementary School, 4670 Winder Hwy., Flowery Branch, GA. 30542. The Hall 
County Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any and all proposals and to waive 
technicalities. 
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